
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

November 26, 2023 

 

 
 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 

Prayer 

Choir: Then Sings My Soul 

Hymn: 111, And Can it Be? 

Missionary Presentation 

Missions Minute 

Prayer 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 128, Grace Alone 

Special Music: Sturm Family 

Message: Pastor Ramler 

Closing Hymn 

Prayer 
 
 

     
 

Today 11/26     1:30 pm    Tranquility Nursing Home Ministry 

                         6:00 pm    Missionary Speaker Sam Laterza 

                         7:15 pm    Birthday Fellowship 

Mon 11/27        6:00 pm  Remodeling Committee Meeting 

Wed 11/29        7:00 pm  Prayer Meeting, Youth Group  

                                           & AWANA 

Sat 12/2              TBD       Small Group Christmas Fellowships 
 

 

 
 

Sun 12/3           5:00 pm    Trustees’ Meeting 

Tues 12/5      12:30 pm  Grandma’s Friends Bible Study 

                         4:00 pm  FCA Home Game 

Fri 12/8            4:15 pm  FCA Home Game 

Sat 12/9            8:00 am  Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

                         5:30 pm    FCA/PBC /Volleyball 

                            Announcements 
Missionary Speaker: Today we will welcome Sam & Penny-Sue 

Laterza, our missionaries to Asia. Sam will be speaking in a 

combined teen & adult Sunday school and evening service.  A love 

offering will be collected.  
 

Birthday Fellowship: All are welcome to meet in the gym tonight 

following the evening service at 7:15 pm to celebrate all of the 

November birthdays with cupcakes.   
 

Small Group Christmas Fellowships: The various classes will be 

hosting their Christmas parties on December 2. See the back table for 

more information.  
 

Grandma’s Friends: Grandma’s Friends Bible study will continue 

on Tues., December 5, 12:30 pm at Bob Evans. They will resume the 

book of Isaiah. See Bonnie Huffman with questions. 
 

FCA Shoe Drive: FCA has been working hard collecting shoes for 

their shoe drive and now they are asking for our help. Their goal is to 

collect 2,500 pairs of shoes and they are getting close! The funds will 

help purchase some concession equipment for the school and will 

also be helping the Jr./Sr. class raise money for their class trip. They 

are accepting shoes of all sizes and types. No tears or rips please. 

Collection has been extended to December 8th. 
 

Attention Ladies: 2024 Secret Sister Forms are on the table in the 

back of the sanctuary. All ladies 7th grade and up are encouraged to 

participate. Please place your completed forms in the labeled box by 

December 10. Please see Nicole Pryor if you have any questions.  
 

2024 Small Group Fellowships: Perhaps you'd like to join a small 

group fellowship for 2024?  It is a great way to foster deeper 

relationships among our church family.  See the signup sheet on the 

foyer bulletin board for more information.  Signup by December 17 if 

you'd like to participate.  Please see Nicole Pryor if you have any 

questions.   
 

                                        Happy Birthday 
 

 Nov 26 Bonnie Huffman             Nov 28 Craig George 

 Nov 27 Karl Pfanzelter       Dec 1 Ronald Cole 

 Nov 28 Shirley Leaman 

  

     

                                    Happy Anniversary  
 

                           Dec 1 Barry & Debbie Jackson 

       
                     

November 26 December 3 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Koffman 

Lea-Wilson 

Muniz 

Beginners – C. Briggs Emily W. 

Abby Y. 

Cindy B. 

Dami A. 

Toddlers - C. Black Franca A. 

Abby L. 

Pearl A.  

Jude A. 

Nursery* 

Sunday School Elaine W. Beth P. 

Morning Worship Elaine W. 

Sara G. 

Sara G. 

Jasmine V. 

Evening Service Becky B. 

Jill B.** 

Pam W. 

Pearl A.** 

Wednesday Hilary Y. 

Barbara B. 

Hilary Y. 

Barbara B. 
* Coordinator – Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)        
 

 

Ben & Marie Muldoon – Romania – Thank you so much for 

your faithful prayers for us during this pivotal first year here 

in Bucharest, Romania. Our former babysitter had to leave, 

and we couldn’t go to language class for two months. At the 

end of September, we found a young lady to babysit. She is 

from Argentina and is here with her husband from Spain. 

We have now completed 180 total hours of language 

classes, and we hope to be approaching the halfway point 

by the end of the year. One way that God is helping us with 

the language is through growing relationships with young, 

spiritually hungry, Romanian believers. One of them is 25-

year-old Alex, a computer programmer that loves God and 

evangelism. Please pray for wisdom and growth for both of 

us to be more like Christ as we begin to meet and more 

systematically cover important truths from God’s Word.  

 
 

 
 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving                 $      12,192.00 $  173,734.20 

Tithes & Offerings Budget Needs      $        8,582.13 $  180,224.73 

Faith Promise Giving       $        1,020.00 $    13,700.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs    $           716.98 $    15,056.58 
 

 
 

 
 

Sunday School       86      Sunday Morning       178 

Sunday Evening       45 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for November 19, 2023 

Stewardship Report for November 19, 2023 

Special Coming Events 


